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Notice of initiation of a building plan

Start of publication: 30.06.2017
End of publication: indefinite

The Pärnu Linnavalitsus publishes a notice pursuant to paragraph 128(7) of the planning Law (plans).

The Pärnu Linnavalitsus States that, by Decision No 49 of 15.06.2017, the City Council of Pärnu initiated
the preparation of a building plan for the Raba-Liga street.
The planning area shall be approximately 9.05 ha, covering the sections Rääma TN T5, Rääma TN 23,
Raba TN T2, Paremkalda Kallasrada L4, River Pärnu L3, RAI T4, Riga mnt T1 and Vanapargi T1 and
RAI 24, RAI 26, Ving TN 1, Ving Street 13, RAI 28.

The task of drawing up the zoning plan is to identify the options for the construction of a new Pärnu
bridge on the Raba-wide street, to define a bridge corridor in the planning area, the right to build, the use
of land and its proportions, to identify architectural and urban conditions and a traffic, parking and
greening solution.

The preparation of the building plan requires the submission of a strategic environmental assessment,
specific conditions for heritage conservation and a traffic plan.

Related documents -
Commencement of the building plan for the Rhub-wide street bridge in
https://amphora.lv.parnu.ee/AMPHORA_PUBLIC/index.aspx?itm=1532769
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